Klaudia Hunter

Regarding TCEQ's rule number 2024-027-113-Al: I'm urging you to please take stronger action to
limit methane pollution from the oil & gas industry, As a Tarrant County resident, our proximity to
so many drill and fracking sites gives me deep concern for the health of myself, my family, and the
future of my family. When looking for where to buy a home, I saw how many sites were in
Arlington and the prevalance of health issues like childhood asthma and certain cancers. It deterred
me from living in the thick of it and investing more in these areas of Arlington. I'd love to have kids
with my husband and we worry about health here given the lack of enforcing rules to keep our air
safe. Tarrant County has one the highest rates of childhood asthma both statewide and nationwide,
with almost 1 in 4 children suffering from asthma. This is not a future I want for my family.
Unfortunately it's already a present reality you are creating for many of us. For our health, please
develop a state plan that is *at least® as protective as current EPA standards.



